
Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority
October 20, 2015

Present-Ray Chase, Chuck Bennetts, Bill Griffin, Steven Karpiak, Mark Klemp
Absent-Mike Musiel
Guests-none

Chuck called the meeting to order at 7 pm.

Ray moved, Mark second, to approve the agenda as printed.  Passed unanimously.

Steven moved, Ray second, to approve the August 18, 2015, minutes as printed.  Passed unanimously.  
Thanks to Chuck for taking the minutes.

There was no correspondence for the Authority.

Ray spoke to State Representative Scott Dianda about the fire hazard at Mt. Horace Greeley.  Dianda 
has spoken to the state Fire Marshal on our behalf to pressure the Air Force to remove the buildings.  
Bill had no information yet on how the Air Force would proceed with site cleanup. No press release has
been prepared, but there will be time for one in the future.  Ray reported that building blue prints 
thought to be with the Keweenaw County Historical Society could not be located.  Bill read from a 
property deed for the site between the Air Force and Keweenaw County.  It seems that the County 
would receive the land back as is, with the Air Force taking back the land if they desired.  Chuck 
thought will will probably not hear back from the Air Force until the Spring.

Ray has heard nothing recently from the party that expressed an interest in the Louisiana-Pacific 
Property on US 41.

Chuck asked for public comment at 8:12 pm.  There was no public comment.

After much discussion, Ray moved, Mark second, to cancel the regularly scheduled Tuesday, 
December 15, 2015, meeting.  Passed unanimously.

Ray moved, Mark second, to adjourn the meeting at 8:17 pm.  Passed unanimously.

The next regularly scheduled Authority meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 16, 2016, at 7 pm at 
the Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River.  

Submitted,
                      Steven Karpiak, Secretary


